
 Please pray for the church 
of the week: Evangel  
Chapel 

 

Note: If you have a prayer 

request/praise item you 

would like to include in the 

bulletin, please contact the 

church office with the details 

you would like to have 

shared.             

Church Family News 

Biblical Studies Bursary           
applications are now                 
available. You must be a             
participant of NPMB Church 
and be attending either Bible 
school or an institution            
offering biblical studies and 
take courses comprised of at 
least 30% biblical studies. 
Forms can be picked up at the 
church office. Deadline to 
apply is August 30, 2020. 
 
The Elders board is excited to 
announce that Dave Braun 
has been approved as Elder. 
Both Dave Braun & Darryl 
Peters will be affirmed in their 
positions as Elder at the AGM 

that is being planned for 
September 14. 
 
We are looking for people 
who are willing to give 
rides to church for seniors 
and others in need. Please 
contact the church office if 
you are available.  
 
Looking for something to 
read? We have a library              
located downstairs with             
fiction & non-fiction books, 
adult - children, as well as a 
number of movies. Please 
come check out the library 
during office hours. 
 

Missionary Corner - C2C Prayer Needs 
August 2, 2020 

North Peace MB Church 

Today 
• 8:00am, 9:45am & 11:30am: 

Pastor Andrew 

• 9:45am - Livestream 

www.npmbchurch.com or go 

to North Peace MB Facebook 

page, YouTube or Vimeo 

• 6:00pm : Streamed Service - 

no registration required - 

first come basis 

 

This Week 

SUNDAY  

• 8:00am, 9:45am & 11:30am - 

Pastor Andrew (Last Names 

K-Z- must register online or 

call the church office)  

• 9:45am - Live Stream (for 

those at home) 

• 6:00pm - Streamed Service - 

no registration required 

MONDAY 

• Church Office Closed - Civic 

Holiday 

 

Coming Events 

Aug. 28 - Bridal Shower for 

Dayna Hagen  

WELCOME TO 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊ 

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC 
V1J 5V2 

Web Page: 
www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail Address:                                  
office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        
Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

 * Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

We are looking for                        

volunteers to mow the church 
lawns between now and          
September. Contact the 
church office or sign up at the 
Welcome Centre.                        
Unfortunately there is no 
longer a lawn mower             
available.  
 
The Rock of Ages Bible 
Camp will be running Day 
Camps this summer.             
Pamphlets with more              
information can be found on 
the Coming Events Bulletin 
board in the foyer.  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

The Quebec government will 
allow us to have 50 persons at 
a time for the moment. 
But there are so many              
restrictions that we decided to 
wait for Sunday morning            
services and continue our 
small groups who can now get 
together instead of using 
zoom. 
 
We continue our food                
distribution for people in need 
in the Church and in town. We 
have activities for children. 
Next Wednesday, we will 
have a rally using bikes with 
them. 
 
We write letters to the church 
daily. And we have our               

meeting online on Sunday, 
using other Churches                 
platforms for Praise and             
Worship. 
 
So things are different but still 
anointed by our Father. 
 
Thank you for keeping in 
touch. 
 
God bless and guide your  
confinement 
  
Luc, Lise and the Church 



Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   
 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  
 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  To sign-up go to:          

https://www.rightnowmedia.org

/Account/Invite/npmbchurch  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Counselor:       

Ernie Reimer   250-785-3869 or 250-785-5833  
 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop      gwen@npmbchurch.com 

       Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                     $6,476.00                       $142,035.85                $206,496.16 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                                                         

Online Giving Option: e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to                                                   

e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can bring in cash or cheque during office hours, or 

you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church 10816 106 St. Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2. 

https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch
https://www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/npmbchurch

